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ANDAMAN AND NIC0BAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE 0F SHIPPING SERVICES

PORT BLAIR
******

NOTICE

The    selection    process    for    engagement    of    01    No.    "Technical

Superintendent''asFullTimeConsultantearlierfixedon23rdSeptember,2019

at 1100 hrs. has been postponed and now the same has been re-scheduled on

07.10.2019  from  1100  hrs  onwards  in  the  Chamber  of  Secretary  (Shipping)

Andaman  and  Nicobar  Administration,    Secretariat,  Port  Blair.  The  candidates

appliedfortheabovesaidpostaspertheAdvertisementNoticepublishedinthe

Daily Telegram on dated 17th July 2019 are requested to report  to the Assistant

Director (Admn.), Directorate of Shipping Services on 0740/2019 at 0900 hrs.

positivelywithalldocumentsandCertificatesinoriginalforverification.
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Assistant Director.(Admn.)   ,

Directorate of Shipping Services


